EDITORIAL ROOMS -

—————
THE SATURDAY
EVENING POST
COMMMNY

December 11th, 1908,

Dear Madam:=~

We have had much pleasure in
considering What Happened tﬁ Rosey, but we
have not, we regret to say, found it just
suited to the needs of The Saturday Evening
Post, -

With thankse for your thoughf’oi us

in connection with this manuscript, believe us

Yours very truly,

Ve Gn b

MI‘B. A. _H. Topzrgee._ _






